
Neighborhood Council 7 

August 11, 2014 

Civic Center – Gibson Room, 7pm 

 

Council Members in attendance were Tracy Houck, Jim Super and Trevor Mikkelsen.  Amber Gardner 

was absent.  Patty Cadwell Neighborhood Council Coordinator was present as well. 

 

7:04 p.m.  Chair Tracy Houck called the meeting to order and led the council in the pledge of 

allegiance.   

Old Business: 

Minutes of July 14 meeting were moved to be adopted by Jim, seconded by Trevor, carried 

unanimously. 

Committee Reports: 

Council of Councils:  No report. 

Downtown Development Partnership:  Tracy reported that one of the best meetings was held on July 

23, the promotion of the downtown master plan was discussed and put on the next meeting agenda.  

The loitering problem was at the top of the business community’s list of concerns.  They would also 

like to have input on neighborhood residents’ concerns. 

Police Advisory Board:  Jim advised of the new urban assault vehicle obtained by the GFPD.  It was a 

former homeland security vehicle.  The chief of police is seeking input on the noise and disturbance 

from fireworks. 

New Business: 

Patty distributed information provided by Lee Nellis FAICP regarding proposed changes to the 

downtown parking system.  These proposals are primarily designed to increase parking revenue.  

Council 7 would like to have these proposals presented at the next Neighborhood Council 7 

meeting. 

Other business: 

Earl Salley 1104 19
th

 St South is running for house district 23 and gave a short presentation on his 

candidacy to the council. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:34 moved by Jim, seconded by Trevor. 

 

 

 



September Agenda: 

Next meeting will be Monday September 8.  Topics include discussion of fireworks ordinance, 

proposed parking changes. 

 

 


